
Senator Dembrow & Members of the Committee.   
 
Today I write in strong opposition of SB 1530.  I operate a small family owned glass business in 
Albany.  Together with my sister Jenny, and our team of 8 amazing employees, we manage a business 
that our parents started in 1976.  Our team provides services far and wide throuought the mid valley 
and into the greater Portland area.  The idea behind your proposed legislation will considerably affect 
my day to day operational costs.  Your new TAX on the very materials that drive business in the state of 
Oregon is absolutely absurd and will continue to stifle the economy in our great state. 
Please listen to the majority of Oregon and vote no on this piece of legislation.  I would like to think we 
can continue our success story with 3rd and 4th generation family in our small town.   
 
Cap & Trade is a detriment to our state and will not bring any new results affecting climate change.  This 
is simply a money grab for the Democratic party and a way to increase the general fund.  We need less 
government and better financial management of our state funds.  Not increased revenue off the backs 
of small business and everyday hard working Oregonians.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Geoff Davis 
Davis Glass Inc 
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